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MEMORANDUM TO: William D. Travers
Executive Director for Operations

/RA/
FROM: John T. Larkins, Executive Director

Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards

SUBJECT: FINAL PART 20 RULEMAKING ON REVISION OF THE SKIN
DOSE LIMIT

During the 488th meeting of the Advisory Committee on Reactor Safeguards, 

December 5-7, 2001, the Committee considered the draft final rule on skin dose limit and

decided not to review it.  The Committee has no objection to issuing the final rule for industry 

use.

Reference:
Memorandum dated November 6, 2001, from D. B. Matthews, NRR,  to John T. Larkins,
Executive Director, ACRS, Subject:  Request for Review of Final Part 20 Rulemaking on
Revision of the Skin Dose Limit.

cc: A. Vietti-Cook, SECY
J. Craig, EDO
I. Schoenfeld, EDO
S. Collins, NRR
B. Sheron, NRR
D. Matthews, NRR


